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25th October, 1957

Dr. Joshua Lederberg,
c/o Bacteriology Department,
University of Melbourne,
CARLTON, Victoria.

Dear Dr. Lederberg,

I am enclosing two reprints of this paper
as you requested.

We have had glowing accounts of your Genetics
course and all envy Miss Williams in being able to
participate in the same. I trust you are spending a
profitable and enjoyable time.

With sincere regards to yourself and Dr. Esther,

Yours sincerely,

(J.G. \THER DOM)
Lecturer in tology

  


